
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Renee.Renaut@bmwmc.com <Renee.Renaut@bmwmc.com>

Date: 7/31/2015 12:59:33 PM
Subject: RE: RSVP from Max Metcalf

Thank you for the response. 
Katherine

From: Renee.Renaut@bmwmc.com [mailto:Renee.Renaut@bmwmc.com]
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 12:37 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RSVP from Max Metcalf

Hello Katherine,

Max Metcalf regrets that he will be unable to attend the event at the Darlington Raceway due to prior commitments. 
Please thank Governor Haley for extending the invitation.

Kind regards,

BMW Manufacturing Co., LLC
Renee Renaut
Contract Employee
Corporate Communications Support Specialist
1400 Highway 101 South
Greer, SC 29651
USA
Tel: 864-802-5588
Fax: 864-801-5588
Mail: Renee.Renaut@bmwmc.com
Web: www.bmwusfactory.com
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